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Representing more than 600,000 professionals in education, human services and health care

Don’t leave  
our kids 

out in the 
COLD

Just when we thought spring is here, the governor and the Senate want  
to put a deep freeze on our future. 

They are pushing a Bad News Budget that would force schools to make  
more cuts, increase class size and lay off teachers and staff — all to pay  
for a so-called “tax freeze” that favors the wealthiest New Yorkers and hurts the 
rest of us.

 This Bad News Budget shortchanges schools, SUNY, CUNY and community 
colleges while giving big breaks to private schools and corporate charters.

Don’t leave our kids out in the COLD.
Support great public schools for every child.


